
 

 

 

 

Update: Western Cape PHSDSBC  
 

Annual General Meeting 

An Annual General Meeting was held on 18 April 2023 where the Chamber Secretary presented the draft 

PHSDSBC Annual Report for the 2022/23 - financial year The content of the report was confirmed by 

labour and the employer after which it was adopted. 

 

Newly elected Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson 

The PSA is proud to announce that Jacques Botha from the PSA has been elected as the new Vice-

Chairperson of the Western Cape PHSDSBC Chamber for the period 2023/24 in terms of PHSDSBC 

Resolution 4/2015. Mrs Liesl Strauss from the Department of Health was elected as Chairperson. 

 

Standing agenda items 

Parties agreed that the safety of staff; monitoring: psychosocial report; and Task Team: monitoring and 

implementation of collective agreements are to remain as standing items on the agenda.   

 

Department of Health’s Safety, Health, Environment, Risk and Quality (SHERQ) policy 

A special Chamber meeting was held to finalise consultation regarding the Safety, Health, Environment, 

Risk and Quality policy. Labour deemed the matter as duly consulted. 

 

The next Chamber meeting is scheduled for 14 June 2023. 
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